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577463  2020-10-15 October 20, 2020, meeting with David Heap, Canadian Coast Guard (CCG),
regarding a collaboration opportunity for a multi-purpose facility in Port
Renfrew

577886  2020-10-22 Information to Support a Meeting between Deputy Minister Lori Halls and TNRD
Representatives.

577859  2020-10-21 A meeting request with Councillor Deanna Lewis of Squamish Nation, John
Matthews and Taylor Wood of Squamish Sea to Sky Developments, and Mike
Bailey of Western Policy Consultants, regarding funding for Cheekeye Fan debris
flow mitigation measures north of Squamish.

578535  2020-10-28 Compensation for EMBC Regional Office Administrators During Activations
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